
 

 

         Tuesday 14th May 2024 

 

Dear parents/carers 

Extra transition visits to Noremarsh Junior – Wednesday 5th June  

We are really looking forward to welcoming your child to Noremarsh Junior School in 
September but understand that moving schools can sometimes be a worrying and daunting 
time for many children and parents.  With this in mind, we have arranged for a small group of 
Y2 children to have an additional visit to Noremarsh Junior School during the afternoon of 
Wednesday 5th June to help make the transition easier for them. 

We feel that your child would benefit from taking part in this visit to ensure that they feel 
confident and ready to move on in September. 

During their visit the children will be shown around the school by our Y6 school ambassadors, 
meet key staff and have the opportunity to ask any questions they may have. They will take 
part in some fun activities to help them feel comfortable in our school environment with the aim 
for them to feel confident and looking forward to the move to KS2 in September.   

The children will be walked to and from Noremarsh by staff from Wootton Bassett Infant 
School, who will also accompany them at all times during the visit. 

Please could you complete this link to consent to your child attending the session. 

https://forms.office.com/e/tAvwqTy7Zm 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs Ballinger     Mrs Webb 

Assistant Head/SENCo.     SENCo.           
Noremarsh Junior School.   Wootton Bassett Infant School. 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/tAvwqTy7Zm

